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Tedia Company, Inc. License No. 34-16769-01
ATTN: Mr. Ciaig Lange
Post Office Box 342
Fairfield, OH 45014

Gentlemen:
:
'This refers to a telephone contact conducted September 21, 1989. The contact

was an examination of activities conducted under your license as they relate
to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules and
regulations and the conditions of your license. The contact consisted
of a discussion with Mr. Craig Lange.

As a result of this examination of activities, regulatory concerns were noted
and are specified below. They may be evaluated at an onsite inspection at
your facility in the near future.

1. Regulatory Concerns: leak tests of the gas chromatograph sealed source
(foil) is not being performed at the required frequency.

2.- The RPO authorized on your license, Mr Bruce BeCraf t, resigned his
position and Craig Longe assumed the responsibilities of RPO. These
changes were made without obtaining prior NRf' approval and amending
your license to reflect the changes.

Bruce BeCraft, RPO of the license, resigned his position without NRC
.notification and Craig Longe assumed the responsibilities of RPO without '

an amendment being made to the materials license.

You should examine your license and NRC regulations to determine how you can
correct these apparent regulatory concerns. Please submit to this office

,

within 30 days of this letter, a description of actions taken or those that
will be taken to correct the above mentioned regulatory concerns.

| If you have any questions regarding this contact, you may contact us at
1 312-790-5500.

'
Sincerely,

Don Sreniawski, Chief
| Nuclear Materials Safety
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